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25 June 2017 (Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time - Year A)  
 

 
PARISH STAFF 
Parish Priest/Administrator: Rev Matthew Libra, 
mlibra@strosepdx.org 
Deacon:  Rev. Mr. Brian Diehm,  
bdiehm@archdpdx.org 
Seminarian: Anthony Hong Phan 
Development Director: Mrs. Marge Rath, 
mrath@strosepdx.org 
Communication Director:  Mrs. Shelly Davidson, 
sdavidson@strosepdx.org 
Admin Assistant: Mrs. Dianna Cooper, 
dcooper@strosepdx.org 
 
OFFICE HOURS  
Tuesday-Friday 8:30 am - 4:00 pm 
(Summer hour changes noted inside)  
Parish Office:  503 281-5318  
www.strosepdx.org 
Bulletin deadline is 12:00 noon on Wednesday. 
 
MASS SCHEDULE 
Saturday: Vigil Mass 5:30 pm 
Sunday Masses: 8:30 and 10:30 am  
Mass for Persons with Disabilities: 2nd Sunday of 
the Month,12:30 pm (exceptions to schedule noted inside) 

Daily:  Monday - Saturday Mass:  8:00 am  
Holy Days: Masses at 8:30 am and 7:00 pm 
 
CONFESSIONS 
Saturday 4:00 – 5:00 pm, Sunday at 7:30 am, in 
the church, or at other times by appointment. 
 
ST. ROSE SCHOOL 
5309 NE Alameda St.  
Portland, OR 97213  
Phone:  503-281-1912   Fax: 503-281-0554  
Grades Pre-K through 8  
Principal: Mrs. Karen Asbury 
kasbury@strosepdx.org 

 
ADMIN COUNCIL:   
Dave Castricano, Phill Colombo, Karl Krcma, 
Jim Patterson, Karen Pinder, and Marge Rath 
 
PASTORAL COUNCIL:  
Suzanne Belatti, Christine Cieslak, Matt Cruz, 
Rosemary Hamilton, Trung Nguyen, Frank 
Rego, Jennifer Ratigan, Todd Rosenquist.    
 
SERVICES 
St Vincent de Paul Society 503-235-8431 
 
SACRAMENTS 
Preparation for Baptism, first Reconciliation, 
first Communion, and Confirmation.  Contact the 
office for personal or family needs for Anointing 
of the Sick. Couples seeking information about 
Marriage please contact the parish office well in 
advance of the intended wedding date. Adults 
looking into the Catholic faith prepare during 
Fall and Winter for reception into the Church at 
Easter. 
 
SICK AND HOMEBOUND  
Home visitations may be scheduled by calling 
the parish office. Communion ministers are 
available. 

 
 

 
Holy Father’s Prayer Intention for 

June 
 

          National Leaders.  That national 

leaders may firmly commit themselves to 

ending the arms trade, which victimizes so 

many innocent people. 
 

 

mailto:mlibra@strosepdx.org
mailto:bdiehm@archdpdx.org
mailto:mrath@strosepdx.org
mailto:sdavidson@strosepdx.org
mailto:dcooper@strosepdx.org
mailto:kasbury@strosepdx.org


 

The Week of 25 June, 2017 

The Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time - Year A 

St. Rose of Lima Parish 
 

Mass Intentions   /    Parish Activities 
 
Sunday,        June 25, 2017  
          7:30 – 8 am Confessions 
  8:30 am Mass + Conor Jeans Gail (Kevin Jeans Gail) 
10:30 am Mass + Frank & Margaret Libra (Libra  
                                                                             Family 

Monday,       June 26      
               7:40 am Morning Prayer in church  (Prayer) 
   8:00 Mass + Joseph Ngoc Vinh Do (Lina Tran &Kyle  
                                                                                    Doan) 

               7:00 pm Rosary in Chapel 
 
Tuesday,     June 27  
                 7:40 am Morning Prayer in church  (Prayer) 
   8:00  Mass + Gerry (Marianne Shakes) 
                 10:30 am  Rosary in chapel 
                  6:30 pm Scouts in gym 
                  7:00 pm 33 Days to Morning Glory - ur 
 
Wednesday, June 28    
            7:40 am Morning Prayer in church  (Prayer) 
    8:00 Mass Int. Anne Nguyen 

                 6:30 pm NCW in cr 
               
Thursday,  June 29 
            7:40 am Morning Prayer in church (Prayer) 
   8:00 Mass Int. for all those who have no one to pray  

                                                     for them (Maria Pham) 
  

Friday,    June 30 
                 7:40 am Morning Prayer in church (Prayer) 
    8:00 Mass + Phero (Thu T. Nguyen)  
              
Saturday, July 01 
                 7:40 am Morning Prayer in church (Prayer) 
   8:00 Mass + Maria Le Thuan (Maria Pham) 

              4 - 5 pm  Confessions 
   5:30 pm Mass + Steven Belatti Sr. (Kathy Foley) 
 
 
 Sunday, July 02 
                  7:30 am – 8:00 am Confessions  
  8:30 am Mass + Frank Libra (F & W Rogers) 
10:30 am Mass For the Parish 
             7:30 pm Women’s Rosary Group   
Sanctuary Lamp burns this week for Int. Terry Taylor 
 
 
OFFERTORY: June 18, 2017 $4,631.  yielding $278,407 YTD + 
WeShare  YTD = $87,620  Combined Total $366,027 YTD versus 
$330,480 YTD budgeted or (110%). Thank you for your generous 
contributions!  

 
Please Pray for Us the Sick of the Parish 

 

Cynthia Eubanks, Terry Westom, Virginia Shipp, Donn Westom, Floyd 

Higgins, Sandra Woodruff, Barbara Shipp, Peggy Johnson, Bill Mathias, 

Gertrude Olson, Marge Fleskes, Peter Tran, Lucille Carich, Greg Carich, 

Claire Hawk, Ann Johnson, Bridget Rowley, Bill Thompson, Annie 

Schmidt, Martha Daggett, Brian McNicholas, Hayden McGarvie, Sammy 

McLaughlin, Claudette Derricotte, Tim Judge, Rich Gold, Shirley Hill, 

Terry Taylor, Brian Brown, Dick Cheek and all others in need of prayers. 

 

 
 

Pastor’s  Keyboard 
 

By:  Fr. Matt Libra 
 

Freedom Weekend 
 
 Next weekend our Vietnamese 

community will celebrate Freedom Weekend, a 

time when they remember and celebrate the 

freedom they have to practice their Catholic 

Faith here in Portland, OR even as they had to 

flee their homeland.  Our Lady of LaVang Parish 

has invited all of us at St. Rose to join in their 

celebration.  There is a schedule posted on our 

bulletin board for the whole weekend 30 June to 

2 July, but there are two things I want to 

specifically draw your attention to. 
 
Friday 30 June 8:30pm – Eucharistic 

Procession 

 This is awesome.  We walk through the 

neighborhood following Jesus in the Eucharist.  

We pray the rosary.  We sing.  We witness to our 

neighbors that Jesus is the center of our lives and 

that we encounter Him in the Mass and we Go 

Forth to bring Him into our world.  This is such a 

great testament to our faith; my hope is that all 

our families will join in this procession to bear 

witness to Jesus and support our neighbors at 

LaVang. 
 
Sunday 2 July 12pm noon – Freedom Mass at 

the Grotto 

 If you have never been to an outdoor or 

international Mass, I highly recommend it.  

Archbishop Sample will be the principal 

celebrant and homilist as a huge community of 

faith gathers to worship God, offer prayers of 

thanksgiving for our freedoms that we enjoy and 

that are worth living and dying for, and to seek 

the intercession of Our Lady of LaVang.  It is so 

powerful to gather with a large community for 

Mass, if you can go and bring your family to 

experience this sense of universal Church, I 

encourage you to try it. 
 
We are so blessed to have the freedoms we enjoy 

in this country and to get to be so close to this 

wonderful Vietnamese community.  Even if you 

are not able to join in the events, I hope we all 

get a chance to join in the prayers of 

thanksgiving.  Be sure to pray for our 

Vietnamese brothers and sisters and get to know 



their story – which is the story of our one family 

of faith! 
Next Week: July 02, 2017 

Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time - Year A 
 During this week, please take time to pre-read the Readings for next 

Sunday’s Mass from your Bible. This will aid in giving a deeper 

dimension and understanding to what we hear proclaimed in the readings.  
 
 Reading I: 2 Kings 4: 8-11, 14-16a  
(Elisha is a holy man of God, let him remain.)  
 
Responsorial Psalm 89: 2-3, 16-17, 18-19 
(For ever I will sing the goodness of the Lord.) 
                                                                             
Reading II: Romans 6:3-4, 8-11  
(Buried with Christ in baptism, we shall walk in the newness of 
life.) 
 
Gospel: Matthew 10: 37-42 
(Whoever does not take up his cross is not worthy of me.  
Whoever receives you, receives me.) 
  
PLEASE NOTE: You can get the complete text of readings for 
any day of the year at www.usccb.org 

 

        St. Vincent de Paul - St. Rose Conference 

June 25, 2017  

 In the Gospel today, we hear Jesus say: “Everyone who 

acknowledges me before others I will acknowledge before my 

heavenly Father.” 

 This month, through your gifts, the Society of St. 

Vincent de Paul was able to “acknowledge the goodness of the 

Father” by assisting families with providing food, and funds 

for utility and rent bills.    

                               ****************** 

 Our pantry is in need of: Chicken noodle soup, cake mixes and 

pasta dinners like Hamburger Helper.  
If you know of a neighbor or friend needing food 

assistance, please refer them to SVDP at 503.235.8431 for 
help! 

               ****************** 

 

From the Development office… 
God has a special mission in mind for each of us.  He has given us the 
gifts we need to accomplish that mission.  We are called to be good 
stewards by using those gifts to do the work that He has planned for 
each of us.  If we deny our gifts or fail to use them as God call us to use 
them, then some part of His work will be left undone.  As the month of 
July brings St. Rose into a new fiscal year, please remember the 
stewardship pledges you made last fall or make a new one for this 
coming year.  I am always available to help you search for a new way to 
make a special gift to St. Rose.  Please give me all at 503.281.5318, ext. 
205.  Blessings, Marge Rath, Development Director 

 
The Cheeks thank you  for all the cards, letters, visits and 
calls during their recent health problems.  Dick Sr. is now 
on Hospice; Helen had successful removal of a benign 
tumor; Nancy had surgery to stop the return of her breast 
cancer; Mark will have surgery soon for removal of an 
adrenal gland to correct chronic high blood pressure. Your 
prayers and support through our ordeal have been a source 
of strength for us. God Bless you all. 
  
We are collecti ng shoes for Foster Care Kids .  Drop off 
all sizes in the box in the parish foyer area. 
 
End of school year lost and found items will be on a 
table in the cafeteria for you to pick up at coffee/  
donuts.  If you are missing coats, sweaters, gloves, hats, or 
any other item, please check if they are on the table in the 
cafeteria.  Any items not picked up will be donated.  
 
"Save the Date" Annual St Rose Fish Bar B Q.   Sunday 
September 10, 2017. @ 2pm. Food , Friendship and Fun  
  

Are you a Catholic College Freshman? Do you want to 
form deep and meaningful friendships in your first few 
weeks of college? Are you interested in integrating your 
faith into your college life? If you answered yes to any of 
these questions, Venture is for you!  The retreat will be held 
September 29th - October 1st and will be held at the Father Bernard 
Youth Center.  Contact us for further details: Portland  Newman 

Center:  pdxcatholic.org   503-241-4281  Oregon State Newman 
Center:  osunewman.org  541-752-6818 
 

Coffee/Donut Volunteer Opportunities: 2017/2018 
Sign- Up is in  the back of church, Please check your 
calendarsé. All individuals or families are welcome to sign up.   

Many opportunities (for families with students at St. 
Rose School benefitting from Parish subsidized tuition rates), 
to say yes on your school subsidy form that you are involved in 
Parish activities.   Altar Guild sign - up sheets are also in back 
of Church . 
 
All ladies are welcome to join in the Women's Rosary first 

Sunday of every month, 7:30pm, St Rose Chapel. Prayer, 

adoration and fellowship. Next date, July 2nd 

 

Glad Days (Vacation Bible School):  Runs June 26-30 
Registration is closed however, there is still room for junior 
volunteers. Contact Tracey McDougall at: 
mcdougalltl@aol.com 
 

33 Days to Morning Glory:  A Marian Consecration 
“‘Behold your mother.’ From the Cross, our suffering Savior 
tenderly places each of us personally into the hands of His 
mother.  … [T]he heart and hands that nurtured the Christ are 
the same heart and hands that nurture us, forming us into ‘other 
Christs.’”  -- Fr. Michael Gaitley, MIC.  Have you ever considered 
being consecrated to Mary?  Mary wants to bring all of us into 
the merciful heart of Jesus.  St. Rose of Lima parish is offering a 
spiritual retreat using the 33 Days to Morning Glory by Fr. 
Michael Gaitley. We will meet weekly on Tuesday evenings from 
June 13 to July 11, 7:00pm-8:30pm.   Consecration to Mary will 
be on Saturday, July 15 after the 8:00am Mass, the day before 
the feast of Our Lady of Mt. Carmel. If you are interested or have 
any questions, contact Kathie  
Cooper  KathieCooper5@yahoo.com or 503-348-1571 or Therese 
Ruesink  ruesinktherese@comcast.net   503-997-1884. Sign Up 
after Masses in the back of church.   
 

EM, Lector, & Altar Server Schedule 

Thank you to all who faithfully serve our parish! 

July 01, 2017 & July 02, 2017  

Next Week: 1st  Week of the Month – Sunday & Saturday before  

                         5:30  PM Saturday (01 July 2017)  

L: Sharon Galindo                      L: Julie McNicholas 
C: Rosemary Westby                 R: Teresa Cieslak  
Altar Servers:  
 
                       8:30 AM  Sunday (02 July 2017)  

L: Tom Fry                                L: Karen Burlingame 

C: Cheryl Benson                      C: sub for Kyle Doan  

C: open                                       R: sub for Peggy Johnson   

Altar Servers:  
 
                    10:30  AM  Sunday (02 July 2017)  

L: Jim Welp                                L:  Mary Jo Welp 

C: Judy Daniels                          C:  Kathie Cooper 

C: Richard Allen                            R:  Rob Winike 

Altar Servers:  
 
    **Note** We have several open slots for Extraordinary Ministers of the 

Holy Eucharist, call the parish office if you are interested in serving. If 

you are not scheduled at a particular Mass, but see there is an 

ñOpenò slot, please feel free to come forward and serve.    

    **Note** When a visiting Priest, Deacon, or Seminarian is on the altar, 

we will need fewer EMs.  Thank you! 
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We are looking for volunteers who would like to serve as Extraordinary 
Ministers of the Eucharist, Lectors, and Collection Counters, SvDP. If 
you would like help in any of these capacities, or others, please call the 
parish office, 503.281.5318. A background check, CTP training, as well as 
training for the Ministry will be completed. 
 
 

St. Rose Repeat Announcements 
 

 
2017 Archbishop’s Catholic Appeal:  

Thank you to all our parishioners who have made their gift to 
the 2017 Archbishop’s Catholic Appeal.  Our parish goal at St.  
Rose is $34,285.01.  St. Rose is currently at $41,325 or 121% 
toward our goal.  Thank you All!  
 
The Holy Spirit Sisters would like to thank you for your 
generous response to their Mission Appeal. As well as your 
continued support by donating your redeemable cans & bottles.  
Please continue donating your cans and bottles, by dropping 
them off at the back of the Convent across from the parish. 
 
 

Music Opportunities at St. Rose 
5:30 pm Vigil Mass:  St. Rose Youth Choir:  The Youth Choir 
sings once a month at the 5:30 pm Vigil.  We are looking for 
new singers to join us! If your child (age 9 and up) enjoys 
singing, loves music, and would like to learn more about both, 
while serving our parish through the ministry of music, please 
call Choir Director, John Vergin at 503-334-9575, or the parish 
office.   
 
8:30 am Sunday Mass: “Sing praise to God, sing praise.” –
Psalm 47.  If you enjoy singing at Mass, why not join the 8:30 
Mass Choir. All voices are needed and it only requires about two 
hours of your time weekly—during one of which, you’re already 
here. Contact Chris Alver, at   alver6403@comcast.net  
 
10:30 am Sunday Mass:  FOLK GROUP YOUTH CHOIR I f you 
are in second grade or above and enjoy liturgical singing; we hope 
you'll consider participating! Contact Jean Czuba (jczuba@q.com) 
for additional details. 
 
 The St. Rose Folk Group is actively looking for new 
musicians to join us . We need a pianist for the 10:30 am Mass 
on Sundays in addition to singers, guitarists or any other 
instrumentalists.  If interested or if you have further questions, 
please contact  Mary Johnson at 503-288-7851 or come up to 
the piano after 10:30 Mass.   

10:30 am Sunday Mass:  FOLK GROUP YOUTH CHOIR 
If you are in second grade or above and enjoy liturgical 
singing, we hope you'll consider participating! Contact Jean 
Czuba (jczuba@q.com) for additional details.  
 
 
 

St. Rose  Nursery and Childrenõs Liturgy of the Word 
 

* Nursery opens at 10:10. 

Please drop your child off at the 

nursery between 10:10 and 

10:25. 
* Nursery is located in the Pre-Kindergarten classroom at St. 
Rose School.  Follow stairs (leading to cafeteria) to double doors 
at the bottom and follow signs to Nursery. 
* There will be an information & registration sheet for you to fill 
out and sign.  There is No Fee. 
* If you are needed during mass, we will come and get you. 
* Immediately after mass please come and retrieve your child. 

Children's Liturgy of the Word - What to expect: 

* After opening prayer, Fr Matt will invite all school age children from     
   ages  4-11 to the front of church. 
* There will be leaders waiting with the Children's Liturgy banner.     
   Children will line up in two groups, 4-7 & 8-11.  
* Fr Matt will give a special blessing  
* Leaders will lead them to the 2nd & kindergarten classrooms in St. Rose   
School to learn the liturgy of the Word at their level.  
* After Homily, Creed and Intercessions, approximately 20-25 minutes, 

the children will quietly return to the church and back with you.   

 
Join the monks of Mount Angel Abbey for the third annual 
Saint Benedict Festival on Saturday, July 8, from Noon Prayer 
(12 p.m.) until Vespers (4 p.m.). Enjoy a farm-to-fork picnic, 
local wines, and Benedictine Brewery craft beers. Tickets: $50 
per person; pre-purchase recommended. Free parking with shuttle 
service to the Abbey lawn; carpooling recommended. Call ahead 
for tour bus parking. The festival is for ages 21 and over. For 
information, call 503-845-3030 or 
see www.mountangelabbey.org/sbf-2017. 
 
“Save Time and Donate Online!” Online Giving is 
available for parishioners with WeShare, an easy and 
convenient way to save time and support the church. 
Donating is simple, safe, and completely secure. Visit the 
website below and make your payment. If you would like 
to enroll in Online Giving, please visit 
http://strosepdx.weshareonline.org, or go online to our 
website at www.strosepdx.org, and click on the We Share 
link If you have any questions or concerns about the 
program or would like help setting up your account, 
please call the Parish office. 
 
 
A Message from the St. Rose Parish Library : Please 
take a look around your home for any library books that 
you have read and not yet returned. In addition, consider 
donating a relevant Catholic book that you have read and 
want to share with others. The library has accepted dozens 
of donated books from parishioners and the collection is 
becoming quite impressive. For questions about donating 
new or used titles to the library, please contact the parish 
library volunteer; Todd Rosenquist (503) 869-5077 
 
St. Rose Stork Club is the welcoming committee for new 
babies. If you know of someone with a new addition to their 
family, spread the word about this fun ministry. The stork 
club is a wonderful way to meet parishioners and help with 
the transition of a new little one in your family. We also 
extend our cooking skills to those experiencing medical 
problems or other limitations & some prepared meals and a 
brief visit would be helpful.  To join the Stork club or receive 
meals, please contact Joyce Boyce at 
joyeveboy@yahoo.com,  or the parish office 503-281-5318. 
 

                Fall Religious Education ï 2017/2018 
Confirmation: New Fall Calendar for 2017 will be included in the 
Confirmation Packet, which can be found online at 
www.strosepdx.org, Tab Registration and Forms. For more information 
please contact Laura Altenhofen: laura.altenhofen@gmail.com, 
503.780.3537   
 
Sacramental Prep:  1st Communion / 1st Reconciliation Class 
Will begin in September 2017.  Registration forms are online 
under ñRegistration and Formsò at www.strosepdx.org    
 
St. Rose Nursery and CLOW:  For more information please contact: St. 
Rose Nursery: Laura Altenhofen: laura.altenhofen@gmail.com and 
CLOW: Marianne Hoonaker-Kelly: marianne. kelly@sonoco.com  
  
CCD Religious Education/Super Sunday  CCD Religious Education 
classes will start up in the fall  for grades ï 8, at the Super Sunday 
Youth Fellowship from 5-7:30pm. Watch for details on upcoming 
dates.   This is an opportunity for all youth of the parish to gather for a 
meal and activity, then break into individual classes to learn more 
about how to know and love our faith, our God & Neighbor. For more 
information please contact Jennifer Ratigan: jadratigan@gmail.com 
Registration forms are online under ñRegistration and Formsò at 
www.strosepdx.org 
 
2017/2018 Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults (RCIA) 
meetings  on Sundays, at 12:15pm in the Conference Room. 
Watch for upcoming dates for new year.  Weekly sessions will 
explain the Creed, Sacraments, Commandments and Prayer for 
those discerning Catholic Baptism or Christians desiring full 
communion in the Catholic Church. These meetings will lead to 
Baptism, Confirmation and First Communion for adults at the 
Easter Vigil on Saturday, March 31, 2018. If you are interested, 
please contact the office at 503-284-8350 or 
dcooper@strosepdx.org 
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If you would like to change your donations from envelope 
use to online donations , this is a simple process. Go to our 
website www.strosepdx.org and click on WeShare on the right 

side of home page. Or, go directly to 
www.strosepdx.weshareonline.org 

 
Upcoming Events in the Archdiocese : 

 
Holy Spirit Retreat at St. John the Apostle, June 30- July 1 
This two day retreat is designed to introduce people to the 
grace of being baptized in the Holy Spirit. Video 
presentations by Ralph Martin, Patti Mansfield, Sr. Ann 
Shields, Dave Mangan, and Peter Herbeck will inspire and 
challenge you to pray with new fervor, "Come Holy Spirit and 
renew the face of the earth!"  Location: St. John the Apostle, 
417 Washington Street in Oregon City.  When:  Friday, June 
30, 6:30pm-9pm & Saturday, July 1, 8am-4pm.  Cost: $10   
Childcare (includes Sat. lunch): $5 per child/ $15 family 
maximum.  Childcare deadline to sign up: Friday, June 23.  
On Saturday, coffee and a light breakfast will be served, as 
well as lunch.  To Register contact: Felix Barba, ym@sja-
catholicchurch.com 503-742-8210 
 
JESUIT VOLUNTEER CORPS (JVC) NORTHWEST is hiring one full-
time Outreach and Events Coordinator and one part-time, 20 
hours per week, Administrative Assistant to the Director of 
Advancement for our Milwaukie, OR office, in the Portland 
Metro Area.  The ideal candidates will have at least one year of 
nonprofit or similar organizational experience.  To view the job 
postings, please visit https://jvcnorthwest.org/stay-
connected/resources/.  To apply, email JVC Northwest at 
info@jvcnorthwest.org with “Outreach and Events 
Coordinator” or “Advancement Assistant” in the subject line for 
job description and application information. 
 
 
Archbishop Sample  will celebrate Holy Mass beginning at 7 
pm, on Friday, August 18th, for the Golden Anniversary of 
the Catholic Charismatic Renewal. This Mass will launch a 
two-day ÃÅÌÅÂÒÁÔÉÏÎ ÁÔ 3ÔȢ *ÏÓÅÐÈȭÓ #ÁÔÈÏÌÉÃ #ÈÕÒÃÈ ÉÎ 3ÁÌÅÍ 
Oregon.  Fr. Chuck Wood, our liaison, will be welcoming us to 
the conference Friday night after Mass.  The main presenters 
on Saturday will be Dr. Mary Healy and James Murphy , both 
dynamic international speakers.  Virginia King  will be giving 
her testimony.   Bishop Peter Smith  will celebrate the vigil 
Mass with Msgr. Huneger, Saturday, beginning at 4:30 pm.  
For more information and registration, go to: 
www.woccr.org  or woccrconference.sle@gmail.com    For 
Hotel reservations, go to: www.travelsalem.org  
 
Mother & Child Education Center provides pregnancy testing, 

classes, clothing and supplies for new mothers.  Their goal is to 

provide a place where new mothers can go for support, so 

children can be welcomed and nurtured.  Go to 

www.momchildpdx.org for more information. 

 
40 Days for Life has started!   One of the fruits of 40 DFL is 
that through the grace of God, 75 babies have been spared 
from abortion in the local Portland and Beaverton area since 
2008. Simply through the witness of people praying at 
abortion facilities, women sometimes change their minds, and 
choose life for their babies. 
YOU can make a difference in this important ministry! Come 
and pray with us and witness in front of Planned Parenthood 
at 3727 NE Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd., Portland, for an hour 
or more once a week. We especially need people Friday 
mornings, 8 - 9 and 9- 10, and Tuesdays, 9 - 10, 10 - 11, and 
11 -12.  Contact Therese Ruesink at 503-997-1884 or go 
to www.40daysforlife.com/Portland  to sign up. 
God and momentum is on our side...get involved in 40 
Days for Life!   Ȱ4ÏÄÁÙ ÔÏÏȟ ÃÈÉÌÄÒÅÎ ÁÒÅ Á ÓÉÇÎȢ 4ÈÅÙ ÁÒÅ Á ÓÉÇÎ 
ÏÆ ÈÏÐÅȟ Á ÓÉÇÎ ÏÆ ÌÉÆÅȟ ÂÕÔ ÁÌÓÏ Á ȬÄÉÁÇÎÏÓÔÉÃȭ ÓÉÇÎȟ Á ÍÁÒËÅÒ 
indicating the health of families, society and the entire world.  

Wherever children are accepted, loved, cared for and 
protected, the family is healthy, society is healthier and the 
×ÏÒÌÄ ÉÓ ÍÏÒÅ ÈÕÍÁÎȢȱ Pope Francis 
 
 
Looking to start a family? Attempting to conceive?  Natural 
Family Planning has been used successfully by couples to achieve 
pregnancy.  Most think about preventing pregnancy when 
considering NFP.  However, the knowledge learned in NFP can 
be very useful in understanding a couple's fertility and in helping 
to improve the chances of becoming pregnant. 
 
 
www.StandUpGirl.com  ï Maybe youôre pregnant, or 
worried that you might be pregnant. You feel scared, 
overwhelmed, alone. Need someone to talk toésomeone 
you can be real with?  Weôre here for you.  Women who get 
what youôre going through, because theyôve lived through it. 
Women who care and can help.  Confidential. 
  
Catholic Charities Pregnancy Support:   We are here to 
help, regardless of faith or life circumstances.  Call to learn 
more about how we can support you whether you choose to 
parent or to place your child in an open adoption.  All 
services are free and our qualified staff are available 
24/7.  Call 503-238-5196 for immediate and confidential 
help or email us at PSA@CatholicCharitiesOregon.org. 
 
MARRIED COUPLES  òGod so loved the world that he gave his 
only Son, so that everyone who believes in him might not perish 
but might have eternal life.ó Let God amplify and illuminate the 
love in your marriage by exploring a  Worldwide Marriage 
Encounter Weekend  on August 25th - 27th at Our Lady of 
Peace Retreat House in Beaverton Oregon. For more 
information call 503 -853 -2758 or apply on -line 
at  www.rediscoverthespark.org .  Additional dates and locations 
are listed on -line. 
 
St. Francis of Assisi Parish in Portland, 1131 SE Oak. Ph. 503-
232-5880 will have a retirement party for our Pastoral 
Administrator VALERIE CHAPMAN after several years of service. 
Friday June 30th, Doors at 6PM in the Dining Hall. Potluck, Live 
music, Storytelling, Dancing. Come join the festive evening and 
celebrate Valerie. 
 

 
 
. 
 

mailto:ym@sja-catholicchurch.com
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tel:(503)%20742-8210
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http://www.travelsalem.org/
http://www.momchildpdx.org/
http://www.40daysforlife.com/Portland
http://www.standupgirl.com/
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tel:%28503%29%20232-5880
tel:%28503%29%20232-5880

	National Leaders.  That national leaders may firmly commit themselves to ending the arms trade, which victimizes so many innocent people.
	Reading II: Romans 6:3-4, 8-11
	(Buried with Christ in baptism, we shall walk in the newness of life.)
	Gospel: Matthew 10: 37-42
	(Whoever does not take up his cross is not worthy of me.  Whoever receives you, receives me.)


